Model letter to send to a new contact:
Dear colleague,

Your name has been passed to me by national UCU as someone who would be prepared to be a local contact for the branch.

Firstly, thank you for getting involved with the local branch! It’s volunteers like you who are the backbone of the local UCU. I’d like to invite you to meet me to discuss the work of the branch and how you can help. Can you indicate when it would be possible for us to meet or speak on the phone?
You can find out more about what our local contacts do here: The role of the contact
Many thanks again
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